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ID# RIN 3038-AC61.

In regards to proposed regulations concerning retail Forex trading, I’d like to ask not to change the
leverage to 10:1. As some one who aspires to be a fulltime trader one day l’m aware of the risks
involved in Forex trading and would like to keep my funds in United States.

Thanks,
Mike Azmoudeh


